North/Northwest Alabama FCA - nwalfca.org - @NWALFCA. - 256.765.0313 - Spring 2020

AREA DIRECTOR



Hello FCA Teammates in Christ,

"Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by

prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to God. And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus" (Phil 4:6-7, NIV).

We are so excited about the work God is doing through FCA and even though we are facing times of uncertainty we know who holds our future. We know He is







still working all things together for the good of His people and for His Glory (Romans 8:28). There is great excitement and anticipation because we have the **HOPE** of **CHRIST**. Due to the unique times we are facing, we are launching Virtual FCA. I look forward to updating you on these efforts in the newsletters to come. Right now, I want to brag on what God has done over the last three months!

We continue to see school huddles grow and lives changed on the campuses we serve. God has blessed us with open doors to share the life changing message of Jesus Christ with teams during their season. We have seen coach's Bible studies grow and gave out 46 coaches Bible study books at our last coach's training.

This school year alone we have seen 345 faith decisions. PRAISE THE LORD!! We have so much to be thankful for. As you continue reading, you will hear some highlights from some of our team.



Please continue to pray for us as we look for ways to minister to our coaches, students, and families during this unprecedented time.

We know God has called us to a time such as this. Let's attack this opportunity with passion to make a difference for Christ! I can't begin to thank you enough for being a part of TEAM FCA! Thank you for your support and prayers!

> Serving Him, *Qcott*